From: Liquor Admin Liquor.Admin@fife.gov.uk
Subject: RE: WEB-07398435
Date: 8 July 2024 at 17:41
To: louise and craig drysdale louisecraigdrysdale @yahoo.co.uk
Cc: LAURA MURRAY lauramurray555@hotmail.co.uk, Craig Reid 65linburngrove @googlemail.com

Good evening Louise
I can confirm receipt of your payment and have updated the contact details as below.

Regards
Carol

Carol Aird

Lead Officer (Alcohol Licensing)
Legal & Democratic Services
Fife House,

North Street,

Glenrothes

KY7 5LT

Tel: 03451 55 55 55 ext 442974

At the moment, the best contact is via email: Carol.Aird @fife.gov.uk
My working days are: Monday - Thursday

----- Original Message-----

From: louise and craig drysdale <louisecraigdrysdale @yahoo.co.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 4:09 PM

To: Liquor Admin <Liquor.Admin @fife.gov.uk>

Cc: LAURA MURRAY <lauramurray555@hotmail.co.uk>; Craig Reid <65linburngrove @googlemail.com>
Subject: WEB-07398435

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi
We have paid our annual fee with reference WEB-07398435 Inverkeithing Hillfield swifts community club 1027

Can all further correspondence be sent to Name; Laura Murray Address; 22 tarmachan close Dunfermline ky11 8ld Email;
lauramurray555@hotmail.co.uk

Kind regards
Louise Drysdale
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